
Safety is priority number one for your Lo-
cal 100 officers and shop stewards in the 
Stations Department. That’s why we have 
been speaking out, and demonstrating, on 
the issue of assaults, including the heinous 
attack on our Brother CTA Anthony Nelson. 

We are demanding justice, and that means a 
very stiff prison sentence for the career crimi-
nal who cowardly attacked Antony Nelson at 
the Pelham Bay Station in the Bronx on Aug. 
11. Nelson was responding to rider reports 
that a man was harassing women outside 
when he was jumped by Alexander Wright. 

The Stations Department has held five 
rallies and press conferences at the Bronx 
Courthouse so far. More are planned. The 
next one will be on Dec. 15.

These actions aren’t just about CTA  
Nelson. It’s about all of us. Judges and 
politicians must get our message that 
they need to apply the current laws on the 
books, make further changes to bail re-
form provisions, and start meting out real 
punishment in order to deter future acts 
of violence. At the same time, we also are 
supporting efforts by Mayor Adams and 

Gov. Hochul to provide more psychiatric 
and housing services for those who have 
serious mental illness problems. No one 
knows better than us that there must be 
constant and strong initiatives to get more 
subway dwellers out of the system and 
into better situations. 
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A TWU Local 100 newsletter for members 
of the Stations Department from the desk of 
Stations Vice President Robert KelleyGATEAT
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Next opportunity to  
support Brother Nelson

9 a.m., Dec. 15, 2022.
Bronx Courthouse (Bronx Hall of Justice) 265 East 161st St.



I’m extremely pleased that Stations Department members entered the scholarship lottery 
earlier this year. As a result, six scholarships were awarded that will help Stations members 
and families defray the cost of going to college.

The Stations Department Scholarship winners: 

     Arshad Raffik, son of S&L 
     Stockworker Amad Ally Raffik

     Kangkhita Kaes, daughter of 
     SA Mohammad K. Mia

     Adrianna Malinowska, daughter 
     of SA Marek Malinowski

     Melissa Cerio, daughter of
     SA Michelle Trimboli

     Amanda Farrell, daughter of 
     SA Carrie Johnson SA. 
   

A big shout out to SA Kevisha Kellar for receiving a scholarship to continue studies towards a 
graduate degree in political science at City University of NY!

More Good 
Scholarship News

   
Local 100 President Tony Utano and Secretary-Trea-
surer Richard Davis have announced that M3 Tech-
nology, which sponsors the annual scholarships, has 
agreed to increase its generous contribution from this 
year’s amount of $127,500 to $150,000 next year. 

But you have to be in it to win it. Go to the union 
website – twulocal100.org – and apply today. The 
deadline is May 31, 2023. You will find the application 
under the banner headline “More Services” at the top 
of the twulocal100.org homepage

SIX SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS FROM 
THE STATIONS DEPARTMENT FAMILY!

Stations VP Kelley and Local 100 Administrative 
VP Lynwood Whichard with the Stations safety reps: 
Back row L to R
Carl Haven, Sabrina Rosado, Gregory Ward, Latisha O’Connor, 
Front: Erica Colon, Anita Gordlis, AVP Lynnwood Whichard, 
Nilda Lont, VP Robert Kelley



TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION LOCAL 100
STATION DEPARTMENT CONTACT LIST

195 Montague Street, Brooklyn, NY  11201 
Tel: 212-873-6000 / Fax: 347-916-0609

Micheal Littlebear
Supply & Logistics

347-228-2491
mlittlebear@twulocal100.org

Jorell Brand
CTA 

646-896-9844
jbrand@twulocal100.org

Shameem Ahmed
718-838-8809

Shafawn Simmons
CTA 

718-764-3821
ssimmons@twulocal100.org

John Paluszek
S/LSection Chair 

631-708-8392
jpaluszek@twulocal100.org

Pedro Rivera
CA Section Chair 

347-684-8905
priverajr37@gmail.org

Yvette Bassknight
Chair  • Station Agent Section

917-535-1325
ybassknight@twulocal100.org 

Antonio Roldan Jr.
CTA Section Chair 

917-361-0503
aroldan@twulocal100.org 

Damon Shelley
CTA 

718-915-1788
dshelley@twulocal100.org

DIVISION CHAIR
Derrick Echevarria, Ext 2056 

(718) 679-4642
dechevarria@twulocal100.org

Nilda Lont
917-913-7716

nlont@twulocal100.org

Anthony Atria
Station Agents 
718-864-9825

aatria@twulocal100.org

Ms. Spearman-Martin
CTA

917-434-0311
sspearman-martin@twulocal100.org

VICE PRESIDENT
Robert Kelley, Ext. 2117
Fax:  347-916-0609  
rkelley@twulocal100.org

UNION REPRESENTATIVES

VICE CHAIRS

SECTION CHAIRS

RECORDING SEC’Y

SAFETY

2 BROADWAY • HEARINGS & GRIEVANCES
646-252-6787 • Fax: 646-252-5619

CITY HALL • HEARINGS
212-712-5891

Della Cadichon
Collecting Agents

347-465-2230
dcadichon@twulocal100.org

Timeeka Finney
Station Agents

and Executive Board
646-345-9409

Dwayne “Tank” Hammonds 
CTA’s

516-819-7111
dhammonds@twulocal100.org



AROUND THE DEPARTMENT 

A WIN FOR OUR 
COLLECTING AGENTS
Swift action by Local 100 ensured that 
our Collecting Agents could continue 
to do their jobs safely after the state 
adopted a law banning licensed gun 
owners from bringing weapons into 
designated “sensitive zones” like the 
subway system. 

The law was necessary because the 
Supreme Court previously issued a 
ruling making it much easier for New 
York residents to carry legally owned 
firearms. But the law failed to grant an 
exemption for our Collecting Agents 
who are issued handguns to protect 
themselves and co-workers who collect 
revenue from the system. 

We flagged the legal flaw and arranged 
with management for Collecting 
Agents to receive provisional  cer-
tificates until they could take the 
necessary steps to be classified 
as security guards.

PROMOTIONAL 
OPPORTUNITIES
There’s a path for Station Agents to  
become Collecting Agents and earn 
$1.13 more an hour. You must have 
three years on the job, and you must 
meet management’s time-and-at-
tendance criteria. But Transit will pay 
qualified candidates the costs associat-
ed with obtaining a Commercial Driver’s 
License (CDL) and gun permit.

Cleaners, meanwhile, also can get 
management to pay for the training 
required for a CDL and can then pick 
into driver positions in the refuse 
department. 

For more information, see a union 
representative.

BETTER CONDITIONS IN 
STATIONS FACILITIES
We have been bringing to management 
your complaints about facilities that 
are in unacceptably poor condition. 
Management has now agreed to a joint 
union-management inspection initiative. 
Defects will be identified, and we will 
press management to make repairs. 

Tony Utano
President

Richard Davis
Sec’y Treasurer

Latonya Crisp
Recording Sec’y

Lynwood Whichard
Administrative VP

TWU Local 100 has a new and easy way to keep up to date on union news, activities, events, 
services — and opportunities. It’s called Linktree. 
Scan the QR code and you’ll see what our Communications Department has created: a digital space 
where you can access Local 100’s monthly recap videos; sign up for events like Indian-American 
Day, the African-American Day Parade, and Family Day; update your contact information with the 
union and the MTA’s Business Service Center; review job pick info when it is posted periodically, and 
more. Make sure you check it out!

At the Gate is produced by TWU Local 100 Communications, 195 Montague Street, Brooklyn, NY 11201. www.twulocal100.org 212-873-6000
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TWU Local 100 at the 2022 Indian Day Celebration 
held on Nov 18th


